

July 11, 2016

Jordan Rosenfeld Construction Financial Management Association 2707 Colby Ave, Ste 801 Everett, WA 98201

Dear Jordan,

We want to extend our sincere thanks to you and everyone at Construction Financial Management Association for your generous donation to Treehouse's Wearhouse Renovation Campaign. Your gift will help us transform our Wearhouse into a space that better meets the needs of youth in foster care and their caregivers.

Treehouse's Wearhouse provides youth in foster care with clothes, school supplies, shoes, toys, and books, all free of charge. This ensures that the youth we serve have access to the items they need to feel confident and ready to learn at school. The Wearhouse also serves as a hub for connecting youth with other Treehouse services, such as opportunities to attend events or request support from our Little Wishes program.

After 11 years of heavy use, the Wearhouse needed to be remodeled to create a better shopping experience for youth and their caregivers. In addition to drastically improving the Wearhouse's visual appearance and layout, your donation will allow us to provide better confidentiality to our clients and improve access for clients with limited mobility. The end result is that youth and their caregivers will be happier, more comfortable, and better connected to Treehouse's supports.

Thank you for helping to make this project possible. What a lat of excitement! I'm belighted for your patreroup & support.

With appreciation,

Janis Avery, CEO

Your gift: Received:

\$1,000.00

6/6/2016

Treehouse supplied no goods or services in connection with this contribution; all donations to our organization are tax deductible under IRS Code 501(c)(3). Our tax ID number is 91-1425676. You may use this letter as your receipt.